
 

 

A big thank you from the trustees of Jersey Brain Tumour Charity for the amazing donation 

received from the Association of Jersey Charities as part of their 50@50 year initiative.   

This is how we spent your generous donation: 

 

 

 We have worked on our branding and our charity reach by redrafting our leaflets and 

flyers. 

 We have paid for a local bus to advertise the charity and its services to increase our 

visibility and remind Jersey we here to support those impacted by a brain tumour. 

 We have worked on creating a relationship with the local radio, again so we reach a 

wider audience and remind everyone we are here to provide support.  

 We use the services of a part time admin person averaging around 5 hours per week.  

 

 


